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Guest Editorial

The 24th Annual Scientific Meeting of the International Society of 

Cardiovascular Pharmacotherapy in Lugano, Switzerland, was a great 

success. We are delighted to share the posters selected for the meeting 

with readers of European Cardiology Review.

We regret to have to inform our colleagues and friends that the 2020 

ISCP Annual Scientific Meeting in Miami has been cancelled because of 

the threat posed by coronavirus disease 2019. Both sponsorship and 

attendance of delegates would be greatly impacted by the global 

pandemic. 

It has been a great disappointment to us not be able to share this 

annual event with colleagues and delegates from all parts of the globe, 

but we are sure that you understand our decision. We look forward to 

being able to invite you to Singapore next year, where we will use the 

opportunity to pick up many of the topics we have been unable to 

discuss in Miami and offer you many more new and exciting subjects.

 

For now, we hope you enjoy the posters from the 2019 meeting. We 

look forward to sharing more excellent entries with you next year after 

our 2021 Annual Scientific Meeting in Singapore. 
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